
 

Vocabulary Parade – 3rd March 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

This year, we are having a big focus on learning new vocabulary through topics, discussion 

and particularly reading and writing. At school, the children are taught new words, discuss 

what they mean and try to use them in their speech and writing. Each classroom has their 

own vocabulary display which is added to throughout the week, creating a bank of words 

that the children have learned. Children are then encouraged to use these words in their 

writing which will be created later on in the week.  

 

Following the huge success of our last vocabulary parade back in 2020, we at Moorpark 

have decided to hold another event this year on 3rd March 2022, to tie in with World Book 

Day.  

 

The parade will be a chance for children to think of a word that they like and to ‘dress up’ 

as that word. Please see the images overleaf for inspiration, search on the internet for 

different ideas, or come and talk to a member of staff if you are unsure of what to do. 

We hope this will be an exciting project for you to do with your child. There will be prizes 

for the best and most inventive costumes/words. 

 

We look forward to seeing your fantastic creations.  

 

Mrs Barber 

(English leader) 

 

 



                           

 

     

 

       

  


